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Town and Village of Greenwich to Host Comprehensive Plan event at Hudson River Park 

 

GREENWICH, NY – The Town and Village of Greenwich will be hosting a public 
engagement event to provide updates on the Comprehensive Plan and gain feedback on 
draft recommendations. The event will be held at the Town of Greenwich’s Hudson River 
Park (5149 County Rte. 113) on May 13th from 2 – 4 p.m.  

Understanding their interconnected vision, goals, issues, and opportunities and the 
continued collaboration of the two communities, the Town and Village of Greenwich have 
embarked on a year-long process that will result in a new joint Comprehensive Plan. The 
plan will reflect the recently completed Greenwich Revitalization Plan and serve as a 
guidance document that sets goals, policies, and priorities for investing in the physical, 
economic, and environmental future of the Town and Village. The project is being led by a 
Comprehensive Plan Committee appointed by the Town and Village Boards with the 
assistance of planners from LaBella Associates.  
 
Attendees will get an update on the early findings and recommendations that have 
emerged from the planning process, have an opportunity to ask questions and provide 
feedback on the plan, and help brainstorm and envision future uses of the park. The event 
will start at 2:00 p.m. with a brief presentation by representatives from Labella Associates. 
Attendees will then be able to circulate through stations to learn about and provide 
feedback on Comprehensive Plan topic areas.  
 
The event will also be an opportunity to simply visit and enjoy the park and its beautiful 
location along the Hudson River. Their will be light refreshments, snacks, and corn hole, and 
kids will be able to color in their own Hudson River Park maps.  
 
Attendees are encouraged to park their vehicles on park property since there is a limited 
shoulder on Rte. 113. Signs and instructions will be provided on the day of the event.  
 
In the event of rain, the event will be rescheduled to a date to be determined.  
 
For more information about the Greenwich Comprehensive Plan update, visit the Town and 
Village’s websites or contact Norabelle Greenberger, AICP at (518) 824-1933 or 
ngreenberger@labellapc.com. 
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